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Phone: (419) 267-3331      June Board Meeting 
            
The June Meeting of the Four County Career Center Board of Education was held on 
Monday, June 29, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  

As part of the Treasurer’s Report, the Board approved: 
• May Meeting Minutes. 
• Financial statements and investments for the month of May as presented. 
• Appropriation Modifications as presented. 
• Advances and transfers of funds from the General Fund.  
• The cost sheet for Health Careers. 
• Cyber Liability Insurance for 2020-2021. 
• The Temporary Appropriations and Resolution for FY21. 

 
As part of the Superintendent’s Report, the board accepted and/or approved the 
following items: 

• Retirement of Sheila Sauber, Custodian, effective June 30, 2020. 
• A one-year contract for Matt Scarberry as SMART Lab Instructor. 
• LPDC Members for the 2020-21 school year as presented. 
• A one-year contract to Melissa Nafziger as Test/Intervention Instructor.  
• A supplemental contract to Denton Blue for "Bus Maintenance" for 2020-21. 
• To move Chelsea Redfox to the 150 hours column on the certified salary schedule 

effective with the 2020-21 school year. 
• Tim Meister, Superintendent, as the designee in place of the Treasurer, to sign the 

Treasurer's contracts, salary notices, and other employment documentation as 
required. 

• The NBEC Technical Service Agreement for 2020-2021. 
• Vendors to supply products and services for 2020-2021. 

 
 
Upcoming meetings involving members of the Four County Career Center Board of 
Education include the regular July Board Meeting at 6:30 p.m., on July 16, 2020 at Four 
County Career Center. 
 


